
7. CHRISTCHURCH ROAD SAFETY CO-ORDINATING COMMITTEE 
 
 The Committee received a report by the Road Safety Co-ordinator on the last meeting of the 

Subcommittee which provided information on recent education and awareness campaigns and the 
new system of reporting at Subcommittee meetings based on the Road Safety Strategy. 

 
 The Committee received the information and requested that a more formal reporting system be 

introduced by the Subcommittee on the implementation of the Road Safety Strategy.  The 
Subcommittee should detail the steps it proposes to take and time frames and report back 
commencing from September 2002.  Members noted that there would be a seminar for the committee 
on the safety strategy on 18 July 2002. 

 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


